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Seniors Get $500 Scholarships from Knights of Columbus
Ten Lake Weir High School Seniors and one Wildwood HS Senior were awarded scholarships from the Knights of 
Columbus last week. Two scholarships were given in memory of Francis Pignone by his widow Jesse Pignone. (Photo 
from the files of the Voice of South Marion 25 Years Ago)

New Police Chief Sworn In
Emil J. Becker, with members of BPD and his wife, sworn in as the new BPD Chief. “Next to the day that my wife 
married me, this is the best thing that has ever happened to me. Becker, a Florida native was with Ocala PD for 20 
years, achieved his goal of becoming Police Chief. (Photo from the files of the Voice of South Marion 25 Years Ago)

Retiring From Belleview Elementary School
Members of the staff who will retire at the end of this school year include, from left, Mary Ann Shannon, 28 years; 
Ilene Molinaro, 25 years; Myra Weldon, 36 years; Maggie Wilsin, 35 years; Jaca Mills, 30 years. (Photo from the 
files of the Voice of South Marion 25 Years Ago)


